

DEPARTMENTAL MEMO

To: All employees
From: Bugs Buzzington
Subject: lunch room

On behalf of the insect population of this building, we all would like to give you our deepest thanks for your laziness. Thanks for all the food left out all day and the crumbs and spilled drinks left behind when you do not clean up after your selves. Additionally, thank you for the food left in the refrigerator for days on end.

All that free food has created the perfect spot to hang around and eat. Also, it creates the perfect environment to procreate and lay our eggs. So, the next time you are eating an egg salad sandwich you just may be getting more than you bargained for.

Sincerely, Bugs Buzzington

Cosigned, Abigail Ant, Conrad Cockroach, Felicity Fruit Fly and Harold House Fly